
Richard Cabana
Raymond
LD 233
I am writing in very strong support of LD233. Biological males should not, under any 
circumstances be allowed to participate in athletic programs and activities designated 
for females.  It is unfair, unsafe, and abusive to women for this to happen. LD233 
ought to pass! Thanks for listening.


